
THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 

Monday 

8:45 am - 10:00 pm - Adoration in the Chapel 

7:00 pm - Knights of Columbus Meeting 

7:00 pm - RCIA 

Tuesday 

6:30 pm - Religious Ed 

6:30 pm - Sacramental Prep 

Wednesday 

5:30 pm - Rosary 

7:00 pm - Choir Practice 

Thursday 

6:00 pm - Finance Committee Meeting 

6:00 pm - JRock Mtg. 

7:00 pm - Choir Practice 

Saturday 

10:00 am - Engaging Spirituality Retreat 

7:00 pm - Youth Movie Night 

Saturday/Sunday 

ASB Scrip 

World Mission Collection 

Sunday 

2:00 pm - Confirmation Meeting 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK in your 

prayers: Henry Streuli, Kay Harvey, Barbara 

Sauntry, Rose Buckingham, Jim Plorde, Ron 

Hjorth, Pat Fitzgerald, Jamie Gibson, Capt. Earl 

Vanderwalker, Jayne Peralta-Forbes, Jane Johnston, 

Lorraine Samuelson, Brenda   Kalberer, Gale Arena, 

Dom Finocchio, Collette & David Swan,  Larry 

Donohue, Cecilia Izzo, and the children at Seattle 

Children’s Hospital. 

    TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

Monday                                                                                                          October                   13             8:15  am            Communion Service  
 

Tuesday                                                                                   October                                  14                                                         No Communion Service 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Wednesday                                                                                          October                   15             8:15 am                             Elizabeth Kost, R.I.P. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            Requested by Connie Duke 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Thursday                                                                                                   October                   16             8:15 am                              Barbara Sauntry, Spec. Int. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Requested by Ken/Judy VanDerhoef 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Friday                                                                                                               October                   17             8:15  am           Warner Maag, R.I.P. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             Requested by Ken/Judy VanDerhoef                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Saturday                                                                                                     October                  18             5:00  pm           Mass  
 

Sunday                                                                                                              October                  19                         8:30  am           Mass             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         10:30  am           Mass  

Spending Time with the Lord   
    

 Eucharistic Adoration at St. Bridget’s continues each 

Monday from 8:45 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Prayer materials are available to enrich your time with 

the Blessed Sacrament.  Come by for a Holy Hour or a few 

minutes of prayer.  Please contact Judy Curran 206-999-5399 

for more information. 

 

    ST. BRIDGET’S PASTORAL COUNCIL 2014-2015 
Fr. Stephen Okumu, Pres. Kerry Loveland, Janet Bester-

Meredith, Tony Diaz, Mary Jo Gasparich, Blythe  Hirst, Ann 

Shanahan, Anne Brown, Nikki Wagner, Mark Ludden, Ray 

McKinley. 

  St. Gerard – Holy Family Guild Meeting 
 

The St. Gerard-Holy Family Guild well meet Wed., 

Oct. 22, 2014 at St. Bridget Church.  Mass will be 

celebrated in the church at 11:30 a.m. followed by lunch in the 

Fireside Room.  All guild members, active and inactive are 

welcome.  If you are not contacted by phone, call Mary Dunphy 

@  (206)522-3760. 

ELEPHANT STAMPEDE  

A SUCCESS 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out 

in support of Namitembo, our sister 

parish in Malawi.   
 

Because of your generosity, we raised: $32,000 

for programs at the school and in the community. 



           Email Address ??? 
     

Do we have your current email address on 

file? Help us to communicate with you and save paper 

at the same time. Please send your current email ad-

dress to parishoffice@stbridgetchurch.org  and we will  

add your email address to our database.  Not sure if we 

have it  already?   

Send it anyway and we will check.  

BEREAVED PARENT’S SUPPORT GROUP 
 

 The next meeting will be Monday, October 20 

 @7:00 p.m. in the Youth Room.  Questions?  

 Please call Liz Houlihan  @ (206) 523-9748.  

OFFERTORY GIFT PRESENTERS 
 

The Liturgy Planning Committee members invite 

parishioners to take up the Offertory Gifts during the 

Masses. If you wish to take up the Gifts for a special 

occasion (birthday, anniversary, etc.) or special 

remembrance/in memory of…please contact Sr. Patti 

Wasson (206)300-7256 (plwssn@msn.com) 

                           St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 

 

NEEDS, NEEDS, NEEDS!!! Thanks to all of you who 

are bringing food each weekend to Mass. Let’s all re-

member to do it each weekend. In addition to food 

items, there are some other things you can bring that 

low-income families need: laundry detergent, toilet 

bowl cleaner, glass cleaner, and Simple Green cleaner; 

PERSONAL ITEMS: shampoo, conditioner, tooth-

paste, toothbrushes, bath soap, body lotion. These are 

all items that poor people also need - and which are ex-

pensive - so please consider donating some of these 

items, as well as food.  

THANK YOU from the men and women of our St. Vin-

cent de Paul Society. 

St. Bridget’s Book of Prayer is in the alcove  

near the chapel.  We encourage you to list 

your prayer intentions in the book.  They will 

be remembered at all our Masses. 

Cabrini Ministry Training 
 

20 weekly classes that will change your life and 

your ministry to others.  Classes in English begin Oct. 20 

(evenings, Seattle) and Oct. 21 (daytime, Kirkland); classes 

in Spanish on Oct. 23 (evenings, Bellevue). See our website 

for details and application: www.cabriniministry.org 

Please join us for the Rosary in the Chapel after 

daily Mass and on Wednesdays at 5:30 p.m.  

Prayer booklets available.  

Rachel’s Corner - Hope and Healing After Abortion 
 

When we remember and grieve our loss, we set our 
souls free so we can move beyond the pain.  
 

Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat with us.  
Give yourself permission to remember, grieve and 
then find freedom and life in God as you become a 
new creation full of hope. 

 

November 7-9, 2014 
 

Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  

You are loved with an everlasting Love! 
Registration for Assumption-St. Bridget School 

CYO Girls' and Boys' Basketball  (grades 4 - 8) 
 

The on-line "SportsPilot" program is now open for  

registration for participation on an ASB School CYO 

Basketball team.  Boys and girls in grades 4 - 8, who are 

registered parishioners, are eligible to participate.  

However, if your child attends Villa Academy, they must 

participate on a Villa team. 
 

To access registration, go to the ASB website at 

www.asbschool.org <http://www.asbschool.org>.  Click 

on the "Activities" tab and then choose the "CYO Sports" 

link.  From there, click on the "SportsPilot CYO  

Registration" link.  This will bring you to the on-line  

registration program.   More detailed registration  

instructions can be found on the ASB website.   
 

** REGISTRATION DEADLINES and FEES:  Regular 

registration will be open from Sept. 19 -  Oct. 5, 2014 

with a registration fee of $70.00 per participant.  After 

Oct. 5th  registration will continue until Oct. 13th, 2014 

with an additional late fee of $25.00 per participant for a 

total of $95.00 per participant.  After October 13th, all 

registration will be CLOSED.  No exceptions will be 

made. Please contact Robin Hendricks at  

rhendricks@asbschool.org with registration questions. 

Assumption-St. Bridget parish school has suc-
cessfully begun it’s 68th year with 502 stu-
dents!  The school is alive and vibrant with 

teaching, learning, and care for one another.  Our faculty 
and staff continue to model Catholic virtues, professional-
ism and a visible dedication to meeting the unique needs 
of each student.  The school continues to offer tours to 
prospective families, as we actively work to fill vacancies in 
1,2,3,5,7,8th grades.  We also will be providing the commu-
nity and parish with more information on our new Pre-K 
program, due to begin in the 2015-2016 school 
year.  Thank you to all parishioners who continue to sup-
port Catholic education through Assumption-St. Bridget 
School.  The strong tradition of academic excellence, lead-
ership, and living out Catholic social teachings, is alive and 
well as ASB!  - Inspired to Learn, Called to Serve, Prepared 
to Lead. 

http://www.cabriniministry.org/
http://www.asbschool.org
http://www.asbschool.org


FAITH FORMATION 
CONTACT Tyra Elliott, call 523-9760 or e-mail tyra@stbridgetchurch.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                

 The History of the Life of Mary: In our last segment, an angel of the 
Lord told Zachariah to go out and assemble the widowers of the people 
since the Virgin Mary would need a guardian or protector who would re-
spect her vow of virginity when she was released from the temple at pu-
berty. 

CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL FAITH FORMATION 
 

Second Grade Sacramental Preparation: Next session for 

Option #2 participants is on October 21st from 6:30 to 7:30 pm  

Next Faith Formation Liturgy: November 9th at the 10:30 am 
Mass. Children who want to participate as readers or gift bear-
ers need to sign up on Sign Up Genius mid – October.  
 

ADULT SACRAMENTAL FAITH FORMATION 
 

RCIA/Inquiry and Q and A sessions: Interested in starting the pro-

cess to become a Catholic or make a profession of faith? Join Tyra on 
Monday nights; next session Monday, Oct 13th from 7 to 8:00 PM, in the 
Faith Formation office. No obligation to become a Catholic in attending. 
Call Tyra for more information.   

 

INFANT BAPTISMS: BAPTISMS are held on the 4th weekend of the 

month. Next Baptismal class: Dec 16th from 7 to 9 PM. The process 
takes approximately 6 weeks. See Parish web site to get the Baptismal 
registration form. 

INITIATIVES IN FAITH FORMATION THROUGH PRAYER 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: St. Bridget Women’s Retreat Jan 30, 31 and Feb 1 
at the Palisades Retreat Center in Federal Way. 
 

The Parish Prayer Chain prays for your intentions. Call Tyra or Arlene in 
the Parish office to join or submit a request. 

mailto:tyra@stbridgetchurch.org


BABY CORNER/WEST SIDE BABY 
Our BABY CORNER/WEST SIDE BABY for 

needy infants (located in the alcove between the 

church and the parish hall) appreciates your donations.  

Our most needed items are: diapers, pull-ups, portable 

cribs, strollers, highchairs, baby blankets, hygiene 

items, wipes, clothing - infant up to size 12, car seats 

(less than 6 years old) and infant board books. Make 

sure all clothing and equipment is clean and in good 

working order. Please do not donate items that have 

been recalled, banned, or do not meet current safety 

standards. Questions?  Call the Baby Corner at  206-

726-1435.  

Cornerstone Catholic Conference  

Oct 24th & 25th at the Greater Tacoma  

Convention Center. 

     The Bishops of Washington State are 

sponsoring the Corner stone Conference to inspire and 

educate Catholics.  This is the first-ever statewide prolife 

conference sponsored by our Catholic bishops and the 

line up of speakers is truly impressive: Archbishop Sar-

tain, Bishop Elizondo, Bishop Cupich, and Bishop Tyson; 

Immaculee Ilibagiza (Rwandan genocide survivor); Abby 

Johnson (former Planned Parenthood director and author 

of “Unplanned.” Abby Johnson is a pro-life activist. John-

son had previously worked at Planned Parenthood as a 

clinic director, but resigned in October, 2009; Serrin Fos-

ter (President of Feminists for Life); Vicki Thorn 

(national founder of Project Rachel); Bishop Robert 

McElroy (frequent contributor to Catholic media on car-

ing for the poor); Clare Halpine (World Youth Alliance). 

There will also be noted speakers on human trafficking, 

ministry to the poor, end-of-life decisions, and building a 

cooperative culture of life within the parish. 

                            Youth News 

 Youth Rock (HS) –YROCK is a 

Eucharist-centered youth group for high 
school teens. High School students gather in 
an environment where they have the oppor-
tunity to have a positive experience, be spirit-
ually challenged while being part of a commu-
nity where they will be loved and accepted.  
Meetings will be on every 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Sunday 

of the month from 6-8 pm in the Social Hall. 
Happening soon: Faith Sharing night on  10/12 

- 6-8pm.     

 JRock (JrH) –We are back and if you haven’t 
been to our latest events it’s not too late to be a part 

of the fun. We encourage everyone in Jr. High to 

come by and live their faith out loud. . All 6th, 7th 

and 8th grade students are welcome! Join us in the 

Parish Hall and experience a friendly and energiz-

ing group. Coming up: Service night 10/16 6-8 

pm. Pumpkin carving on 10/24 from 5-8 pm, 

we need a few volunteers to help with cleanup. 
 

 Parent Meeting on Oct. 19 th    

Confirmation from 2-3 pm, youth program and 

World Youth Day 3-4 pm. This is a chance to 

learn about the program and to help the parish 

form a stronger youth program.   

 Youth Mass – On Nov. 2nd .  There 

was a great turn out last month but we can do 
better!  Join us every first Sunday of the 
month at 6pm and stay for food and fellow-
ship.  We are always looking for choir mem-
bers as well, come an hour early and pray 
twice. 

 

 Adult Volunteers Needed!   Please consid-

er spending time with our youth and walking 

with them on their faith journey.  Just Say 

Yes!!!!                         

Contact Kelly Orozco if  you have any ques-
tions about the youth program.   Call 206-523
-8730 or youthassistant@stbridgetchurch.org 

 ñIt is Jesus that you seek when you dream of 
happiness; He is waiting for you when nothing 
else you find satisfies you;ò -Pope John Paul II   

   

           RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

     HAPPENINGS 

          

Children’s Liturgy of the Word – grades K – 5  

During the Sunday 10:30 am Mass the children ex-

perience the same liturgy readings as their parents, 

but presented to them that is focused for the children.  

Come join us – no registration needed. Have you 

considered Volunteering?  We need more helpers! 
 

  Tuesday Night Religious Education – Grades 1-5  

This program is designed for children who do not 

attend a catholic school although all parish children 

are welcome. This takes place of what we once 

called “CCD” and is for children grades 1-5.  We 

meet on Tuesday evenings from 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm.  

The children are in grade level groups using a curric-

ulum recommended by the Seattle Archdiocese.  

Come join us!      

Questions – Luanne Johnson (523-8787)                      

mailto:youthassistant@stbridgetchurch.org

